
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
A visit to Harlow Carr gardens  

 

On the last day of the Spring term, Transition had an amazing trip to Harlow Carr. 

First, the children had a lot of fun exploring the fantastic playgrounds. They challenged 

themselves with balancing, climbing, sliding and jumping. I am pleased to report that some 

parents in the playgrounds commented positively about how well-behaved Transition were 

and how polite they were with the other visitors.  

Then, we took part in a wonderful ‘How Plants Grow’ workshop. The children learnt all about 

seeds – even dissecting some to explore what is inside! We then planted our own sweet pea 

flowers.  

Finally, we acted as Botanists – exploring the gardens and identifying some of the plants and 

flowers we saw. We even named some ‘new’ species!  

Overall, we had a fantastic time and learnt lots about plants.  

Miss Beth Hayter and Mrs Heather Hallam  

 


